
Hancock Recreation Center and Golf Course 
PARD has retained Cotera+Reed Architects to complete a condition assessment of the Hancock 
Recreation Center to evaluate the existing ADA accessibility, drainage systems, mechanical 
systems, structural, parking and landscaping. The condition assessment is intended to classify 
the existing conditions at the center as good, acceptable or requiring minor improvement, and 
identify those items in need of critical improvements. The condition assessment will be completed 
in the fourth quarter of 2012 and will be utilized to guide future spending requests and allocations 
at the recreation center.  PARD anticipates completing a limited schedule of improvements to 
those items identified as critical needs in the 2013 fiscal year utilizing Facility Renovations and 
Improvements Funding from the 2006 Capital Bonds. 
  
PARD is currently in the design stage for replacing the irrigation system at Lions. The existing 
irrigation system utilizing potable water will be converted to reclaimed water and will require 
complete renovation to meet all code requirements. The Golf Enterprise Fund will compete 
installation of the new irrigation system with in-house golf staff and plans to begin work in 
July. The renovation should last approximately 3 months.   
 


